Radcliff Middle School

Site Based Council Minutes

December 9, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, December 9, 2009, at 4:00 in the Media Center.

Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Garced seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Garced seconded.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Lindsey Garced and Steve McCullough.  Connie Abell was absent.

Visitors:  Ms. McGray introduced Tammy Stevens.  She is the Assist Team member from KDE assigned to our school.

Policies:  There were no new policies to discuss.

Planning:  The council reviewed the CSIP for approval.  Ms. McGray told the council this CSIP would help in closing the gaps in the state test scores.  Based on the goals for spring testing, reading and math scores need to increase by at least 10% and the gaps will also decrease.  Ms. Garced made a motion to approve the CSIP and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion to approve was passed.
Budget:  The council reviewed the monthly financial report.  Ms. Freeman asked for a break down of the Athletics Account at the next meeting.

Student Achievements:  Ms. McGray reported to the council that 3 of our students came in 1st place in the State Stock Market Game.  There were 301 middle schools competing in the contest.  Our students also scored higher that the 2nd place high school team.  

SWIS Report:  November had the highest number of office referrals to date, yet they are still down from last year.  Ms. McGray explained that part of the increase was due to team referrals.  Once a student has 3 team referrals, an office referral in generated.
New Business:  Ms. McGray would like the council to review the dress code at the next meeting.  She also told the council that the students would be going to North Middle School the week before the break for a tour.  She invited the two parent members to go on one of the tours with the students.
Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, January 6, 2010.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn and Mr. McCullough seconded.  The meeting ended at 5:05.
